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Community Development 

 

January 8, 2024 

Office of Planning and Research 
State Clearing House 
State.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov 
 
RE: Correction on the Notice of Intent for the Intel Central Utility Building Mitigated 
Negative Declaration, City of Santa Clara, California 
 

To the Office of Planning and Research:  
 
We are requesting an update to the published listing for the Intel Central Utility Building Initial 
Study (SCH Number 2024010085). On the State Clearinghouse’s project page, the Notice of 
Intent (originally published on Friday January 5, 2024) did not specify the presence of the site on 
any of the lists enumerated under Section 65962.5 of the Government Code as required under 
Section 15072(g)(5) of the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA). The Notice of Intent 
should be updated with the latest version attached for consistency with the CEQA guidelines.  
 
If you have any questions or need more information, then please contact me at 
sle@santaclaraca.gov or (408) 615-2468.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Steve Le 
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